
 

200 Clay Street           Dayton, Kentucky          41074 

September Board Report 
 

 
Transportation: 
 
Thru 9/23 25 Athletic Trips 2 Band Trips  
  2 Academic Trips 3 Van trips (Athletics/Academics) 
 
Bus 4 is having its engine replaced.   
 
Shortage of drivers, do to retirement, surgery, and new job opportunity. 
 
We have utilized Ayers Transportation as assistance with Field Trips. 
 
We are currently transporting 1 homeless child to Cincinnati.   
 
 
Operations: 
 
Jay and I are meeting with Ehmet and Joe Hayes on 9/29 to review the building project.  Then 
Ehmet and myself will be meeting with Jeff from Brielmeier Construction to go over some additional 
loose ends and change orders.  We are still discussing the lighting for the outside of the building. 
 
I have been working with Mr. Demarcus to finalize all of the paperwork on the purchase of property 
at 773 3rd Ave.  KDE required additional paperwork from former owners.  The Deeds and all 
paperwork has been signed and is being sent to Greg Dunbar at KDE.  We will begin the process for 
taking bids for the demolition of the trailer sometime next month. 
 
The rekeying of Dayton High School is continuing.  All outside locks have been replaced.  We are 
working on a couple of issues inside the building and hope to have the building completed by the 
end of October. 
 
I am meeting with Stanley Best Products and Clark Supply on October 10th, to get an estimate on the 
rekeying of Lincoln Elementary School.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


